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Traffic Advisory – Hollygrove Area 
 
Residents, businesses and motorists in the Hollygrove Area are advised that sewer construction work 
in the area may cause traffic delays.  Wallace C. Drennan Construction Company, working for the 
Sewerage and Water Board will be replacing a sewer main in the area. 
 
The work will begin on Tuesday, November 10, 2015 and is expected to last for approximately 180 
days. 
 
Areas affected 
 
The intersection of Palm Street and Mistletoe Street (north side of Airline Highway)  
The intersection of Mistletoe Street and Edinburgh Street (south side of Airline Highway)  
 
Please pardon our progress while we work to improve the City’s infrastructure.   
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